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...The Hurricane Network will experimentally be transmitting 
products this hurricane season in Spanish... 

To convey products better to communities where the primary language 
is Spanish, The Hurricane Network starting this season will transmit 
select products in Spanish.  These products will be automatically 
processed and transmitted using artificial intelligence immediately 
following the issuance of the English version of the respective 
product. 

The Hurricane Network plans to roll out these Spanish products over 
the next month with the Tropical Cyclone Outlook product being the 
first to be rolled out this week. 

Starting in the middle of July, The Hurricane Network will begin to 
transmit automatically translated versions of the Tropical Cyclone 
Public Advisories. 

Users and partners can now find the Spanish translated Tropical 
Cyclone Outlook at https://thehurricanenet.com/outlook/spn/ or click 
the en Español link on the English version of the product. 

Users and partners are reminded that this experimental product has 
been processed automatically using Artificial Intelligence and may 
contain errors and we cannot guarantee the accuracy of the translated 
text. When in doubt, please use the English version of the product. 

Please send any comments or feedback regarding this change via our 
contact/feedback form at https://thehurricanenet.com/about/.
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